
TOWN OF 
TEMPLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

FINAL MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC MEETING 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Meeting held on the 20th of February 2012 
 
Board members present: J. Kieley, T. Petro, M. Darnell 
 
Call to Order by J. Kieley at 5:04 p.m. 
  

1. Subject:  Petro asked the Board to approve the minutes of 2/14/12 
regarding the vote to release the Attorney’s opinion on the proposed 2012 
warrant articles.  Bruce Kantner asked why this letter is not being release 
and Darnell stated that his vote was due to information other than the 
opinion on the petition warrant article to discontinue seven roads.  Connie 
Kieley stated that the courts can be petitioned for the release of this 
opinion.  Move by Petro to approve the 2/14/12 minutes as written, second 
by Darnell and voted Petro and Darnell in favor, Kieley recused. 
Move by Petro to approve the 2/1/12 minutes as amended, second by 
Kieley and voted in the unanimous affirmative. 
Move by Petro to approve the 2/13/12 minutes as written, second by 
Kieley and voted Petro and Kieley in favor, Darnell recused. 
Kieley asked Darnell under what circumstance would he vote to release 
the Attorney’s opinion regarding the petition warrant article to discontinue 
the seven roads.  Darnell stated that if the other portions of the Attorney’s 
letter were redacted he would vote to release the opinion on the petition 
warrant article to discontinue the seven roads.  Move by Petro to release 
the information requested by Hagen Wegmuelller regarding the petition 
warrant article to discontinue roads from Attorney Sowerby’s letter of 
2/10/12, second by Darnell and voted Petro and Darnell in favor, Kieley 
recused. 
 

2. Subject:  Reviewed and signed letters to the abutters of the seven roads 
named in the petition warrant article to discontinue roads.  These letters 
will be mailed out certified, return receipt requested. 

 
3. Subject:  Reviewed and signed a welfare voucher. 
 
4. Subject:  Move by Kieley to adjourn, second by Darnell.  Meeting 

adjourned at 5:17 pm. 
 

Minutes submitted by Debra Harling, Administrative Assistant 


